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AGENDA: OCTOBER 3, 2000
September 21, 2000

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: SOLICITATION FOR SOLID WASTE CONSULTANT ENGINEERING
SERVICES

Members of the Board:

On June 27, 2000, your Board directed Public Works to return with a summary
report on the Solid Waste Consultant Engineering Services selection process. We have received a
large number of responses to our request for the statement of qualifications (SOQ), the first step in
the selection process. In past years we have received five to eight responses. Thisyear we have
received twelve responses, and due to the recent loss of a key engineering staff position, review
work and reference checking on these SOQs have been delayed. Final consultant selection is
anticipated to be completed by early November 2000.

It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors defer final consideration
of the Solid Waste Consultant Engineering Services selection process to November 2 1, 2000.

Yours jruly,

Director of Public Works
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County Administrative Officer
copy to: Public Works (Fred Diaz, Fred Magaard)
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